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Week 4  – Creativity

	

 Select just one of the challenges below: 

1. Design a Poster Competition

Good hygiene is the first line of 
defence against COVID-19

Design or make a poster to encourage Handwashing 
and Hygiene during COVID-19.  
1.	 Get an A4 page
2.	 Come up with a fantastic design for a COVID-19 

poster promoting Handwashing and Hygiene
3.	 Submit a photo or a scanned copy of your artwork, 

along with your name, scout group and section to 
safeguarding@scoutfoundationni.org.uk 

The closing date for the competition is Sunday, 30th 
August 2020.

Two winning designs will be chosen: one for Beaver/
Cubs and one for Scouts/Ventures/Rovers.

The 2 winning designs will be recreated by a graphic 
designer and copies will be professionally printed.  
Copies of the posters will be delivered to all local scout 
groups in the Northern province for display in scout 
halls when we return to scouting indoors.

Tips
•	 The winning poster will be on display in your scout 

hall, so it needs to be easy to read and understand 
from a distance.

•	 Use colours, images, illustrations.  These must 
stand out. 

•	 Include a clear call to action

	
2. Capture an Image

Water is life

•	 Fresh water is necessary for the 
survival of all living organisms on Earth

•	 Our bodies are made up of about 60% 
water and we cannot survive more than 
a few days without it

•	 Water is a precious substance that 
meets our physical needs while at 
the same time being of great spiritual 
importance to many people

•	 We all need clean water to wash our 
hands, keep our homes and hospitals 
clean and protect against COVID-19

Capture an image that reflects the theme 
“Water is Life”.  

Send your photograph, along with 
your name, scout group and section to 
safeguarding@scoutfoundationni.org.uk  

Photographers must seek the permission 
of any people featured in the photograph 
(or the permission of guardians for 
photographs of minors) before submitting 
your entry. By submitting an entry it will be 
assumed this permission is in place. 
All of the photos submitted will be shared 
on the Scout Foundation NI website, our 
public Facebook page and Instagram.

By submitting photographs you are giving The Scout Foundation NI the authority to use/ edit/publish the
image in any marketing or other promotional activity.


